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Report on Inauguration of "La Flor" - The Bloom of Hope: 1st Edition 

 

On the 22nd of December 2021, a significant milestone was celebrated by the P.G 

department of Botany with the inauguration of our departmental e-magazine, "La Flor" - 

The Bloom of Hope. This initiative was marked as a platform to showcase the diverse 

talents within the department. 

To mark this occasion, a competition encompassing art, scientific posters, and photography 

was organized, inviting participants to unleash their creativity. Enthusiastic participation 

was witnessed, and the event culminated in an awards ceremony to honor the outstanding 

contributors. The list of rank holders is attached below. 

"La Flor" comprises a variety of content, including general, scientific, literary, art 

photography, and puzzle sections. Its aim is to foster camaraderie, intellectual exchange, 

and creativity within our community. 

As this journey with the inaugural edition of "La Flor" is embarked upon, it’s continued 

growth and impact are anticipated, nurturing curiosity and camaraderie within our 

botanical fraternity. 
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